
Gene McDonough Scholarship Fund 
2021 Golf Tournament

WELCOME BACK! 

The Gene McDonough Scholarship Fund Board 
of Directors and the St. Johnsbury Firefighters 
are happy to announce that we will resume the 
Gene McDonough Scholarship Fund Memorial 

Golf Tournament this year! 
If the attendance for this tournament is the same 
as that for past years, we would anticipate a full 
course, so we encourage you to register early. 

If the tournament is full and more teams wish to 
register, we will establish a waiting list. The 
course will be limited to 144 players or two 
foursomes on each hole. We will follow the 

same best ball format. 
We look forward to seeing you again!

St. Johnsbury Country Club 
Friday September 10, 2021 
Registration Opens 9:00am 
Welcome Remarks 10:15am 
Tournament Begins 10:30am 
Light hors d-oeuvres 4:30pm 
Prizes after all teams finish

Food and drinks available 
for purchase on the course.  

Coolers are prohibited

We Look Forward To Seeing You All Again!


